Minister Dacic at the opening session of the Baku NAM Ministerial Conference
Thursday, 05 April 2018.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic,
who is paying a visit to Azerbaijan, attended today the official opening of the Mid-Term
Ministerial Conference of the Non-Aligned Movement, in Baku.

The Serbian Foreign Minister's participation in the Ministerial Conference is an opportunity for
holding many bilateral meetings with the officials of the NAM Member States.

The Conference will be attended by Member Countries of the Non-Aligned Movement,
representatives of Observer Countries and Observer Organizations, as well as by countries and
institutions invited as special guests.

The Non-Aligned Movement includes 120 Member Countries, 17 Observer Countries and 10
Observer Organizations.




